
 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL / 009                     Dated    23.1.2024   

To  

The Chairman, 

Coal India Ltd.,  

Kolkata  

 

 Sub:   Interview for promotion to E8 grade before 15th Feb and issue of order latest by the end of Feb, 2024 

 

 

Dear Sir,  

The parliamentary election is likely to start in April and model code of conduct may be imposed by the second 
week of March, 24. AIACE extends its heartiest thanks for completing promotion process and issuing orders of 
promotion of executives up to E7 grade. 
 
Further, to this act of good will gesture, we request you for paving the way for promotion to E8/E9 grade. We 
demand scheduling interviews for promotion to E8 grade without further delay and complete it before 15 
February, 2024 in view of likely imposition of model code of conduct for ensuing parliamentary elections in 
2024.It is further requested to ensure insurance of promotion order latest by the end of Feb, 2024. 
 
 
We pledge to extend our full co-operation to CIL Management in achieving its stated goals for accomplishing 

its mission. 

Yours sincerely,   

 

(P. K. SINGH RATHOR)  

Principal General Secretary, AIACE 

 

 


